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March 2024
February saw plenty of activity in the House with full workshops and many of our groups

with outside exhibitions.

    We hosted the Noosa Open Studios AGM recently and they have settled on earlier dates

for their event. This will now be from August 30 to September 8. We have therefore decided

to bring our 2nd Exhibition forward to July 12 - 14 which will allow our exhibition to be up

for over a month before NOS Hub needs to be hung.

     A revised list of dates for our events is shown below. Also a list of the next set of

workshops in March and April. Still places left on these workshops so please reserve your

place soon. 

     A little bird told me that Josie Gabe was a star and won the quiz which was organised by

Noosa Regional Gallery - smart as well as creative - congratulations, Josie!

 
     Please remember to wear your lanyards when you are in Wallace House.   

 If you can be anything, please be kind.

Jan

President
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Our Wattle Gallery is in need of a change of artworks. The present ones have been up for

almost two months and we have had a few requests from members to hang some of their

work. So if your work has been up for a while, please take it down and allow another artist

to use the space for a while.

      You can bring your work in - either hang it in an empty space or leave it in Jean's office

and we'll hang it as soon as a space is available.

       If anyone wants to have their work online - there is always space there. There are

instructions on the tables around the house regarding the information required. We have had

a few sales!

A much-loved member who passed away a few years ago - Jill Viney - has been

remembered once more, when her son, Stuart, came and donated all her art and craft

materials. These have all been sorted and are now on the donations table.

With regards to the donations tables, Wendy Goldsmith is doing a great job keeping it fresh

and tidy. We are always happy to receive your donations of good quality arts and craft items.

It's a good fund-raiser for NSACA but also a great way of recycling.

More than just doilies!

Welcome to a new year of interesting

projects. 

      The Embroidery group finished 2023

with an in-house workshop on Raised

Embroidery. This is somewhat time

consuming. However, we have attached

our photos of a couple of completed
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pieces.

      This year we are starting with

another in-house workshop. This is on

Embroidered Landscapes. We have

attached a photo of Debbie’s partly

finished work for “show-and-tell”. These

items will take some time as well, but

we should have something to see for

our May Exhibition.

Sharon Pearson

WORKSHOPS FOR 2024
Bookings are open and you can also book online.

April 13 & 14 - Monoprinting - with Lizzie Connor

April 20 & 21 - Abstract, Acrylics, & Artistry - with Janey Richards

April 27 & 28 - Weaving is Healing - with René Bahloo

May 11 & 12 - Weaving is Healing - with René Bahloo

May 18 & 19 - Pastel Portraits - with Maxine Thompson
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